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The University of Wisconsin-Madison, Department of Biochemistry requests 
applications to a faculty position from candidates with interests and expertise 
in high-resolution cryo-electron microscopy. This faculty position is a 
tenure-track or tenured position, and requires a Ph.D. in biochemistry or 
related field. 

Additional information is available at www.cryoEM.wisc.edu.

The successful candidate will have exceptional potential to advance a contem-
porary area of cellular or molecular biosciences and strength in the science of 
cryo-electron microscopy. The candidate will carry out a vigorous, externally 
funded research program at the forefront of the application or development of 
cryo-electron microscopy, or both. The position includes a commitment to the 
important functions of undergraduate and graduate instruction, research, and 
outreach, as well as professional and university service as appropriate to 
faculty rank.

Applications from candidates who have already identified active, compelling 
biological research interests suitable for investigation using cryo-electron 
microscopy; who show exemplary skills in public presentation, teaching and 
scholarly writing; and who have interests in participating in the sustainable 
operation of state-of-the-art research infrastructure at UW-Madison are highly 
desirable. 

The Department of Biochemistry, the Morgridge Institute for Research, Office 
of the Vice Chancellor for Research & Graduate Education, School of Medi-
cine and Public Health, and College of Agricultural and Life Sciences are 
partners in this effort to create state-of-the-art facilities housing a FEI Titan 
Krios and other research infrastructure needed to achieve our collective goals. 

Applicants are asked to upload the following documents no later than October 
30, 2017: (1) current curriculum vitae; and (2) a cover letter describing their 
research interests, qualifications, and future goals. Applicants are prompted to 
provide three professional references. References should include the contact's 
name, telephone number, email address, and relationship. Review of applica-
tions will begin in July 2017 and will continue until the position is filled. 


